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SUBJECT:   Housing Plug Elimination and Sealant Change 

 

Purpose 

This document describes changes to the housing plugs located on the bottom of all models of Turbocor 
compressors.   

Summary 

Background 
Danfoss Turbocor will be removing the housing plugs from the bottom of all compressors models. This 
change will be effective no later than February 28, 2015.   
 
This is only relevant to new compressors and does not apply to refurbished compressors. Additionally, 
the type of sealant used on all threaded external ports is being changed.  The current sealant, Loctite 
554 is being replaced with a soft set thread sealant called Megaloc. 
 

 

Action Required 

No Action is required by customers at this time.   
For any additional information regarding this change, please contact your Key Account Manager. 
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